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Having a solid budget is key to building a successful financial 

future.  So is communicating your values.  

Join us for this free workshop where you'll: 

• Learn how to manage your money within a balanced 

spending plan 

• Design a budget to reflect your values and goals 

• Gain tips on discussing your plans with others 

This workshop will be presented in the Ono Church 

Fellowship Hall on Sunday, March 22, 2020 at 12:00 PM.  

It will be hosted by Jim Gill from Thrivent Financial. 

We need a headcount to order workbooks and prepare 

enough food and drink, so please RSVP by March 10. 

• call Jim at (717) 867-1500 or  

• email him jim.gill@thrivent.com 

Lunch will be served.   

No products will be sold.   27804-4M R4-19 


